
 

Sheridan Preludes 2023-2024 
School Evaluation Form 

 
Thank you for inviting us to visit your school.  We enjoyed working with your students! 
Please complete this form and return it, either by attaching it as a Word Document or 
PDF, or pasting it into an email.  Please send to Director of Youth Education Elizabeth 
Roberts at education@cvillesymphony.org.  Thank you!  

 

School Name: 

Contact Person: 

Phone Number/Email: 

Date of Visit: 

Grade Level of Students: 

Number of Students: 

Brief Description of Program: 

 
 
 
 
Please describe the reaction of your students to the program: 
 
 
 
 
Comments/Suggestions (Comments may include quotes that demonstrate to funders 
the value and impact of Preludes visits on your school’s music education program, and 
suggestions/requests for future programs.): 
 
 
 
Are there additional ways the Charlottesville Symphony can serve your students or 
support your program? 

mailto:education@cvillesymphony.org

